
Clerks Report for 7th September 2021 

1. The Clerk had written to the owners of the two gravestones which were unstable at the base 

and had received a response from one who had dealt with the issue. 

 

2. The Clerk had received notification from East Sussex County Council that the Public Path 

Diversion Order for Public Footpath Buxted 81a & Hadlow Down 4 (part) had been confirmed.  

 


